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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #25-0236   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 
DATE: March 4, 2025 
 
TITLE: International Swimming Hall of Fame Phase Two Update - (Commission 

District 2)  
 

 
Background 
On September 19, 2023, via Resolution 23-212, the City Commission approved a 
Comprehensive Agreement with Hall of Fame Partners, LLC for a qualified project that 
includes the construction, maintenance, and operation of the East and West Buildings at 
the International Swimming Hall of Fame Complex located at 501 Seabreeze Boulevard. 
 
At the January 7, 2025, City Commission Conference meeting, City staff provided an 
update on Phase One of the project which included seawall improvements, construction 
of Ocean Rescue Headquarters and demolition of the East Building.  
 
The March 4, 2025, Conference presentation will focus on Phase Two efforts which include 
the West Building and the Promenade.  The project team will discuss their current efforts, 
provide updated renderings, and highlight future programming considerations. 
 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 – ISHOF Phase Two Presentation  
 

 
Prepared by:  Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager, City Manager’s Office 
  
Acting Charter Officer: Susan Grant, City Manager’s Office 
 


